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November 11 is Veteran’s Day, and we spent the day at Amity Regional High School reflecting on the 
important sacrifices made by the veterans on our faculty and staff and in our community. As part of that 
reflection, I was fortunate to be able to share the following reflection with our students during our 
morning announcements: 

Today is Veterans’ Day, a day to honor the millions of American service men and women who 
have sacrificed to protect the rights we all hold so dear but sometimes take for granted.  

I hope that you will spend some time reflecting on why we dedicate this day to honor and thank 
our military veterans. You won’t have to go far to do that, since Amity Regional High School is 
fortunate to have several veterans from different branches of our military on our faculty and 
staff. You can find them in our main office, in the classroom, or serving in other support roles 
around the school. And outside of our school, many of you have parents, grandparents, siblings, 
aunts and uncles, or neighbors who have served in our armed forces. 

That is always important, but it is particularly significant this year. This is an election year, and 
our nation has spent the months leading up to November focusing at times on those things that 
divide us. This focus on our differences sometimes turns bitter and gives the perception that we 
are a divided nation, but Veteran’s Day provides another, more optimistic, view of our nation. If 
you visit Arlington National Cemetery you will see countless thousands of service men and 
women honored together, regardless of race, faith, or political views. Service to our nation calls 
for all of us to work together in support of that which unites us, and that is the common thread 
that connects all our veterans. 

During SSP today, we will be sharing a video with you featuring several of the military veterans in 
our school community talking about why they served and how that has impacted their lives. 
Please listen carefully, and please be sure to give some thought to what they must share about 
the nature of their service. 

We will also have a “Missing Person Table” display set up in our cafeteria. This is a display that is 
often found in military dining halls in honor of missing comrades. And as always, the display case 



across the hallway from the cafeteria is filled with pictures of dozens of Amity graduates who 
have served in the military. 

As you go about your day today, I ask that each of you spend some time reflecting on the 
sacrifices that our veterans have made to protect our nation and our way of life. And when you 
come across any members of our armed services, past or present, please remember to say, 
“thank you.” 

Go Spartans! 

Andre Hauser 

Principal 

  

Amity Happenings and Information 

• Spirit Week and Homecoming: Next week is Amity’s annual Spirit Week and Homecoming 
Dance! The schedule for themed days and events for the week will be:  

o Monday:  Class Colors Challenge  
 Gr. 12: pink 
 Gr. 11: blue 
 Gr. 10: green 
 Gr. 9: white 

o Tuesday: Twin Day 
o Wednesday: Groutfit Day (wear all grey) 
o Thursday: Anything But A Backpack Day, and class councils will decorate halls 
o Friday: Black and Gold Amity Colors/Class Shirts and Pep Rally at the end of the day. 
o Saturday: Homecoming Dance Homecoming Dance 

• There is still time for students to register for the coral reef ecology course. Subtropical 
Environments (Bermuda), a 0.5 credit science course is held in the spring semester and includes 
a 7- day field study to Bermuda. All students in grades 9-12 including graduated 8th graders are 
welcome to participate. Registration and payments are being handled by Curriculum Travel of 
America. For more information visit the www.CTAfieldtrips.com or contact 
valerie.cournoyer@amityregion5.org. Registration will be closed on November 16, 2022. 

Senior Happenings 

• COLLEGE APP - FREE APPLICATION FEE DAY!  NOVEMER 15th to UCONN, CCSU, ECSU, SCSU and 
WCSU. CCSU will extend their free application fee from Tuesday, November 15th to Wednesday, 
November 30th. 

• SENIORS - are you applying to any of the following colleges?  
o SOUTHERN CT STATE U 
o UNIVERSITY OF NEW HAVEN 
o SUNY/STONY BROOK 
o CENTRAL CT STATE U 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fwww.ctafieldtrips.com%2f&c=E,1,h-cSLcM_Z0v7_KzkNJSkFQs1Yw4DukfX1rKHQpHgDJE4Twg8ygkR1IzGeYEXX6faWz_kEgxIrOflwd4-khQl1-eneqRLWok8dj35-EQ1hZycWQ,,&typo=1
mailto:valerie.cournoyer@amityregion5.org


o QUINNIPIAC UNIVERSITY 
o WESTERN CT STATE U 
o ALBERTUS MAGNUS COLLEGE 
o SACRED HEART UNIVERSITY** 
o EASTERN CT STATE U** 

College representatives will be HERE to host ON-SITE ACCEPTANCE DAYS in late November/early 
December. ON-SITE DAYS are like EARLY ACTION applications; you will receive an admissions decision 
that day. (** will conduct INTERVIEWS ONLY.)  Applications MUST be submitted to the college at least 2 
weeks before the event.  REGISTER HERE to attend ANY of these upcoming events! 

College and Career of the Week 

Founded in 1831, the University of New England has 3 campuses - the main campus is in Biddeford, 
Maine, another in Portland, Maine and the last in Tangiers, Morocco. UNE has approximately 2,300 full-
time undergraduate students who choose from 40 majors including many pre-professional programs in 
fields such as medicine, dental, marine & environmental sciences, and social work. Close proximity to 
the coast allows for many nautical themed clubs and organizations on campus. In addition to club and 
intramural sports teams, UNE has 18 NCAA-D3 athletic teams that compete in the Commonwealth Coast 
Conference. Annual tuition, room and board is $56,180 (2022-2023). To learn more, visit UNE’s 
admissions website, check out their at-a-glance page or take a virtual tour of the Biddeford campus. 

“Environmental scientists and specialists use their knowledge of the natural sciences to protect the 
environment and human health”, (Bureau of Labor Statistics, 2021).  Environmental scientists usually do 
most of their work in a laboratory - however, many go out into the field to gather various types 
of  samples for testing.  A bachelor’s degree is required for most entry-level environmental scientist 
positions and a master’s degree is likely needed for advancement.  The average annual salary is $76,530 
with average job growth expected (5%) through 2031 (BLS, 2021).  To learn more, please visit the 
following websites: the National Association of Environmental Professionals, The American Academy of 
Environmental Engineers and Scientists and the North American Association for Environmental 
Education.   

Some colleges that offer programs in environmental or sustainability studies include: 

Univ of New England University of Connecticut Western New England Un 
UMaine/Farmington Eastern CT State Univ of Rhode Island 
Univ of New Haven Keene State College Endicott College 
Univ of New Hampshire Mass Maritime Academy Champlain College 
Emmanuel College Smith College University of Vermont 
So New Hampshire Univ Springfield College Salve Regina University 

or visit NAVIANCE to search for more choices! 

Notes from the Counseling Department 

• Need help/questions with the financial aid process? For general assistance or to log in to a 
virtual help session, visit fafsact.org . Also, refer to this family FAFSA guide here.   

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc_iPaRZBAbH2NM3YIfxwqyixXFmbTcQ8rV_rOu8sUxf9MLSA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.une.edu%2f&c=E,1,mooe7JHRkReetskWyf6QGbwA_j9FBUiLMaTdhDqrRBQsgBDmEW8qDqKHIog1xRkxn-FufazvWFH9Rz-00pF6jxemcOIyy81LTlKXUCgRcfMSSurW&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.une.edu%2fbeautiful-locations&c=E,1,TPRV3TitoU8eSgsUi5jjU2uYqSywN4WdFPyOWG28UKYEwyUD7KuhSFyWYatlKBzOZEOOHZo0lj9XsFhD3fTy4rC-B0H0LeoROp3SbBQvJa_J&typo=1
https://youtu.be/dO1zP3g0kjM
https://youtu.be/dO1zP3g0kjM
https://youtu.be/iMPlMpQPoU0
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.une.edu%2facademics%2fmajors-and-programs%2fundergraduate-programs&c=E,1,mHsg2C2wI95ruDIgrUmKgzJ9kAfcMj1RUWs-pYKYi4v0PvNZh70rBWMsTzBZEH-rJmw9jHOM3WHW_0d0er4K4C_kCWnCrdIfVBRCzL19WEAg-D5DPkd5&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fgetinvolved.une.edu%2forganizations&c=E,1,TdP8IIfFhFgWcmYd3F7fffOABwMgwDIbi56cz1Z8zitC4JB5FCGPHgZir4bf_QIyPAD8knDHIz-OR7RuUNEnXtRnJDhlvGRgFfgvJwHw88zkbA,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fathletics.une.edu%2fsports%2f2007%2f7%2f16%2fclub_sports.aspx&c=E,1,w8ftBw7T8tpuxaLD6ph0ekbqERyaOVUO_VrskpwU_jCl8F5GkTnLnlRen2vIZqwQm-4gFjPp5k8-sNs753ZS1In9seBTNuuklt9sV59p7njIhQTkKYM,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fathletics.une.edu%2fsports%2f2007%2f7%2f16%2fintramurals.aspx&c=E,1,zAskUfsTp8t2mdVhFofZzqMqKB3fztPwMWdbkRQY7tuSOzGoystu4I87RiQ58-VKKybHYS0pjMC5USasfCGV_RvJmqOhMBuL-OzAhU91dnFE&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fathletics.une.edu%2f&c=E,1,ybuNdcFiCBFFX_L3fUH4VaQL4SGO6rUm-byeIxWam_L-7C1vf-qnj-qSMjSTqf8mcKnpRWW8G3912g0o9wNsd1hbx_oetd6UyjxzNymXVTVuWR7vPEfSmAk,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.cccathletics.com%2flanding%2findex&c=E,1,WWBlvl9wa01MvOIa_Bmllz455tz-OLxzBkGyzT5BienCfEnyxgCoUo9o1mX4OUQHWbuyD5lfUXvhmtUl1uzuHZNxh3ErKS1-hPsKeooZmA,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.cccathletics.com%2flanding%2findex&c=E,1,WWBlvl9wa01MvOIa_Bmllz455tz-OLxzBkGyzT5BienCfEnyxgCoUo9o1mX4OUQHWbuyD5lfUXvhmtUl1uzuHZNxh3ErKS1-hPsKeooZmA,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.une.edu%2fsfs%2fundergraduate%2fcosts&c=E,1,01nSL0ymxtN1KquEujkJ9pZ19HcgLE8ED9oZ3-KLEOtxHIzR1p2V1GbvM544Gh-afeBDGw_B9UAm-E66tGTFujTCHUrOeMwiZMALH4lNnY0,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.une.edu%2fadmissions%2fundergrad&c=E,1,ab0l150B7EEsIao_2JGO0xR-oVtWAXdbg1FidJnCQIQQd7_w9bGBKpfyTwuQHrF91_6VnFeOapiMzUKzWxgK3TzT4QlE1LqWkGnpgwHaDS7v&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.une.edu%2fabout%2fglance&c=E,1,ttRJX1Emu3VAloiC1vZMk7AxWw4xhqt9E8BoI9xrMQBrIMgfJ4Vc9vRyw6q0vCMx6lNt1cYejqIG0AnNMz4kb2JEflUMW1RKNGb13DfdlhwbIKI8kgIBuD9-djuQ&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.youvisit.com%2ftour%2fune%2f80248%3fpl%3dv%26hover%3d1%26tourid%3dtour1_10_24_16_21646&c=E,1,8IKgt4q_FZdp8wKENtrCrrAY9fRFp7woTOAIxkQtdamEyOuPYQUmbVlhUzdYHxauCE7JFJhykmhCpFPOjPGGCF5qSiTEz6NXSuSf5tqNN83KsCsaULM,&typo=1
https://www.bls.gov/ooh/life-physical-and-social-science/environmental-scientists-and-specialists.htm
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.careeronestop.org%2fvideos%2fcareeronestop-videos.aspx%3fvideocode%3d19204100&c=E,1,uFuKOJ3K7SCuEN2YABJfmI8YkZKzQ1l-U9Za4I_FE9A8KJ4TYetgiZo0U4fhaTvzLoxRp1HO--UgFxCW4akTwNI6AgNGJdJp5ufFnBeaGw,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.naep.org%2f&c=E,1,-dIZKjYxwPhQC-EXqAewM8KjKywcPzj7rf1zD3F8nYrXd9rP0llIQNb81S4-pY2U_QtmVb2nccI8UCEiiICowW_Whd3Gr8JPEByu4_O9&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.aaees.org%2f&c=E,1,FlRToG6zrg07cuunpyXycmojajnINNBv9mWquJ3xSUBK6qlJwiEUG6eTAVAtFpf0JHPqd-AM_qckxJq-O-keDuNpk12R7Wn06OeUClIvmQ,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.aaees.org%2f&c=E,1,FlRToG6zrg07cuunpyXycmojajnINNBv9mWquJ3xSUBK6qlJwiEUG6eTAVAtFpf0JHPqd-AM_qckxJq-O-keDuNpk12R7Wn06OeUClIvmQ,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fnaaee.org%2f&c=E,1,BMMc6BN058jIzY3lLCwV8ziq3J52_IhuWHY1hQkw594eS1gK3Bw8itm7XQyqCstgQfq72t45KQvjQQXJU_KrjFF1urAhvSZ9HZZ1mUTrtyDdSb2L&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fnaaee.org%2f&c=E,1,BMMc6BN058jIzY3lLCwV8ziq3J52_IhuWHY1hQkw594eS1gK3Bw8itm7XQyqCstgQfq72t45KQvjQQXJU_KrjFF1urAhvSZ9HZZ1mUTrtyDdSb2L&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2ffafsact.org%2f&c=E,1,PQixs2WoYmdO1qFZ4MH2fSrX7SjNMxLTFheDJPtr8NZVZ217eXu1eHy8ppKMJxT5DmUMhgOyNSMpyrI9Myx6WLZLj99WKEmqBDKTpOw7Ewy_&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fdrive.google.com%2ffile%2fd%2f13_RkJ45p-brlxMMnH-hXUoQoH8ZWzZCV%2fview%3fusp%3dsharing&c=E,1,fqW2VAOeM1roprshIzkqMPZRDTDjGx4AUf7Rtab4cUF4Xp3KU2pzBF97aEcZM-aFU93tacyx4vNNi_SlIApKaOfuY4pwNDd0ioLPyZUkhlUYARM,&typo=1


• JUNIORS & SENIORS: An upcoming Alumni College Panel will be held during the school day 
on Wednesday, November 23rd, (the day before Thanksgiving) in the Brady Center.  This event 
is for current juniors and seniors. Recent Amity alumni will share their college experiences and 
offer insight into the college process. 

• Counselor Lessons to Juniors: The Counseling Department will be conducting developmental 
counseling lessons to all juniors during their English classes. Every student will complete the Do 
What You Are personality-type inventory in Naviance. Students will discover their four-letter 
Myers-Briggs personality code, an explanation of the various codes, strengths and blind spots 
pertaining to their personality codes, and potential careers of interest. Lessons will begin the 
week of Nov. 14th. 

• Interested in taking the ASVAB?  Amity will host another ASVAB test in the spring of 2023 IF 
enough students register! Please register here if you would participate in the ASVAB this spring. 
Please note that taking the ASVAB (Armed Services Vocational Aptitude Battery) test does not 
obligate students to enlist! For more information about ASVAB click here. 

• U.S. AIR FORCE VISIT- A representative from the United States Air Force will be visiting Amity 
High School during all lunch waves on Monday, Nov. 14th from 10:30am to 12:30pm. This visit 
will be set up outside of the cafeteria to chat with interested students.   

• Yale New Haven Hospital is accepting applications for their 2023 Spring High School Volunteer 
Program. Students interested in learning more about the healthcare field, giving back to their 
community, and exploring possible career paths are invited to apply. Students must be 15 years 
of age and fully vaccinated for COVID-19, including the booster. Students need to be available to 
commit to the 11-week program (1/30-4/14/2022) and volunteer a minimum of 20 hours to the 
hospital. You will be assigned one day during the week at either the York Street Campus or Saint 
Raphael Campus and volunteer a total of two hours per week (3 p.m. - 5 p.m.). Upon receipt of 
your application, you will be invited to a virtual informational interview. If you are interested in 
applying for the 2023 Spring Volunteer Program, please carefully review the Spring High School 
Volunteer Information Guide, and complete the application. Submit your application 
to volunteerservices@ynhh.org by Nov. 19, 2022  

Amity HS Athletics Booster Club 

• Membership sign-ups are going on now! Help us to support ALL athletes by becoming a member 
today! Join here: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfxdB1gAEQ-
ukkACc3cB76EgXfC3rAxeuQYtZZ7gZfawF8AFg/viewform 

• For PayPal payment: https://www.paypal.me/AthleticsBoosterClub?locale.x=en_US 
• Fundraise with us! Clean out your closets for the Booster Club. We have begun collecting gently 

used and new shoes, sneakers, and cleats. We will be collecting through the Thanksgiving Day 
game on 11/23. Adult and children's shoes accepted. There are 2 drop offs: the entrance to the 
stadium on game day and in the front hallway at the high school. The collected shoes and 
sneakers will be recycled.  

• Available now! Amity “A” decal stickers. Get them while you can. Please 
email goamityspartans@gmail.com to order. Cash or PayPal payments accepted. We will drop 
off to you or arrange a pick-up at the high school.  

Parent-Teacher-Student Organization (PTSO) Information 

• Support us! Help the PTSO and your student by joining us today! To access our membership 
form, please visit amityptso.org, click on Membership, and then Click Here to join! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd_ZG5GRXz5pd3WDJt1eP9G921Sucaxi1T-26gv8w_Sm4RvVA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.asvabprogram.com%2f&c=E,1,Ngw1AHKU26vZldCdx3EsGHUpSMZNgi3FK5YfV9oVXVp6sP6hqzshkCrBsRuNmvuHlXROjClOK_ljNUeVL_IrWkZpGEUaL9VfdQ0CLc1ZuuJlLQ51m_9Tug,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.ynhh.org%2f-%2fmedia%2fFiles%2fYNHH%2fPDF%2fCommunity%2f2023_Spring_High_School_Volunteer_Information_guide_REV.ashx&c=E,1,8GVS3r5Vsk3clxeI3iPGm9P9bl0qD3prkP6fW2ugzFQS9KcKGYASEcHKYdJSMMGxGyFiMCY222gqsSPoue1fiFSKM_bb9WJgbpgmbPZW_H_UruaP&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.ynhh.org%2f-%2fmedia%2fFiles%2fYNHH%2fPDF%2fCommunity%2f2023_Spring_High_School_Volunteer_Information_guide_REV.ashx&c=E,1,8GVS3r5Vsk3clxeI3iPGm9P9bl0qD3prkP6fW2ugzFQS9KcKGYASEcHKYdJSMMGxGyFiMCY222gqsSPoue1fiFSKM_bb9WJgbpgmbPZW_H_UruaP&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.ynhh.org%2f-%2fmedia%2fFiles%2fYNHH%2fPDF%2fCommunity%2fYouth_Application_SLF.ashx&c=E,1,kAkq4GK8BnS-9gDfX4ZdBHHG9EkBxDOPfCjZhtlXxku-ZR93P06wbeUC3x7-JRJAudFeoD2I5uK_RObrkRmuKILmvwOgkkzi8c-t-_nj23Rghw,,&typo=1
mailto:volunteerservices@ynhh.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfxdB1gAEQ-ukkACc3cB76EgXfC3rAxeuQYtZZ7gZfawF8AFg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfxdB1gAEQ-ukkACc3cB76EgXfC3rAxeuQYtZZ7gZfawF8AFg/viewform
https://www.paypal.me/AthleticsBoosterClub?locale.x=en_US
mailto:goamityspartans@gmail.com
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2famityptso.org%2f&c=E,1,u_c--zlN43ZuwiGOTJM8TZJ5fA0Jooe_iBYK5FkcAAfMI6X64X8JUmbFDfcDdLC95Mwf46-wdQ-hPaStn2qZzz1h5kH9kDTpNyBSKOiLwXIoM3U2V1H8Rg,,&typo=1


• Attend our monthly meetings: Our next meeting will take place on Thursday, November 17th at 
7pm in the media center. We hope to see you there! 

• Donate through Amazon Smile: Donate to the PTSO every time you shop, at no cost to you, by 
visiting this site and selecting Amity High School PTSO Inc as the charity of your choice. 

• Join our Facebook Group: Be a part of our virtual community by visiting this page and answering 
the security questions required to gain access. 

Community Happenings 

• WOODBRIDGE YOUTH SERVICES NEWS: Call 203-389-3429 or email npfund@woodbridgect.org 
or youthone@woodbridgect.org for information or to sign up for programs. Like us on 
Facebook:  https://facebook.com/WoodbridgeYouthServices.CT  

• Welcome to our New Program Coordinator: Woodbridge Youth Services welcomes new Youth 
Program Coordinator Jami Joy Gibson. She is a New Haven, CT native who has her bachelor’s 
degree in Psychological Science from Vassar College and is presently working towards her 
master’s in social work at SCSU. She spent her last two years working as a math teacher for a 
middle school. Jami Joy loves to spend time with her family watching movies and cooking. She 
also loves to sing in her spare time and is excited to work on programming for youth in the 
community.  Please feel free to call or email  Youthone@woodbridgect.org to welcome her and 
share your thoughts for the future of Youth Services and its programs.  

• Toys 4 Kids: Woodbridge Youth Services is collecting toys for the TEAM Toys 4 Kids program 
which benefits several families in our area. Collection boxes are in the Woodbridge Public 
Library and by the Woodbridge Center Gym. Call Youth Services with questions. Toys are due by 
12/7 and will certainly bring some smiles to kids for the holidays.  

• We Care Kits-Community Service Opportunity: Students and community members can help 
people in need by placing items in large gallon size bags for the homeless. Anything that could 
create more comfort for someone including warm hats, gloves, mittens, underwear, socks, 
water bottles, healthy snacks, gift cards for food/coffee, and small toiletries are appreciated. We 
approve community service hours for students. Donations of items like blankets or pillows, 
paper products and items for families will also be accepted for a homeless shelter. Drop off day 
is Wednesday, December 7, 2022, from 2:15 – 4:15 at Youth Services in Room 12 of the 
Woodbridge Center Building at 4 Meetinghouse Lane. Please contact Youth Services with 
questions.  

• Woodbridge Job Bank Seeks Teens Who Want Work: The Job Bank in Woodbridge offers 
occasional jobs to teen residents (ages 13 – 18) who would like to work in Woodbridge to earn 
money. Youth Services provides an opportunity to learn about the interview process, safety on 
the job, and how to negotiate pay. Do yard work, babysitting, weeding, dog walking, raking, etc. 
Call for an interview at 203-389-3464 or e-mail npfund@woodbridgect.org. Masks and social 
distancing may be required.  

• Teens Need Jobs: Woodbridge residents who wish to hire someone for odd jobs like babysitting, 
yard cleanup, weeding, moving boxes, etc. Save your energy and keep teens working to gain 
experience. Call 203-389-3464 for more information.  

• Volunteers Needed: The Woodbridge Youth Advisory Board makes recommendations for Youth 
Services programming and seeks to include a diverse membership to support our diverse 
population. A few positions remain open for adults and high school students. Community 
Service hours will be approved. Interested residents may contact Youth Services for 
information.  

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/46-4101755
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1904026686310002
mailto:npfund@woodbridgect.org
mailto:youthone@woodbridgect.org
https://facebook.com/WoodbridgeYouthServices.CT
mailto:Youthone@woodbridgect.org
mailto:npfund@woodbridgect.org


• BOWDAAC-Let’s Talk Prevention: BOWDAAC (Bethany, Orange, Woodbridge Drug/Alcohol 
Action Committee) is a grant-funded Local Prevention Council serving the communities of 
Bethany, Orange, and Woodbridge. Its mission is to reduce underage drinking and substance use 
by promoting awareness through educational programs and community collaborations. New 
members are welcome. For more information or to join our committee, email 
info.bowdaac@gmail.com or check out our website www.bowdaac.org   

• Families in Need: Woodbridge families in need should contact Human Services to apply for food, 
fuel assistance, and holiday toys. Call 203-389-3429 for more information.  

• Mental Health First Aid Trainings Available: BRIDGES of Milford is providing Mental Health First 
Aid Trainings for Youth and Adults. To register see website: https://bit.ly/trainings-MHFA  
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